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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0443/04
by John Cushnahan (PPE-DE)
to the Council

Subject: Open Skies Deal

With reference to my previous question on the Open Skies Deal (H-0419/031) and the reply given by 
the Council, now that a draft agreement has been drawn up (according to reports in the Financial 
Times on 5 February 2004), would the Council now clarify if unanimity will be required for the 
ratification of this agreement?
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